
   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 
 

St John’s CofE Primary School 

Clarence Road, Manchester, M13 0YE 

Tel: 0161 224 7752  admin@sjcfederation.co.uk 

 Head of School: A. Flint 

Executive Headteacher: G.F Elswood 

St Chrysostoms CofE Primary School 

Lincoln Grove, Chorlton on Medlock, Manchester, M13 0DX 

Tel: 0161 273 3621 Email: office@sjcfederation.co.uk 

Head of School: F Dean 

Executive Headteacher: G.F Elswood 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to welcome back all our 
children and families after half term. We hope 
you enjoyed precious time with your families and 
loved ones. I always enjoy the season of Spring 
and when I see the flowers coming into bloom, it 
brings a sense of new life and hope. 
 
 

World Book Day  
It is our favourite time of year at 
our Federation where both staff 
and children celebrate our 
favourite stories! 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and 
this year, we are asking that children come to 
school dressed in their pyjamas and/ or 
dressing gown for a lovely cosy reading day. 
 
I have already seen some of the decorated 
plates and am delighted by the creativity and 
effort that our children have made. Please 
follow on Twitter for images of the plates. 
 
The whole day will be themed around books 
and our teachers have planned a very exciting, 
unforgettable day for our children. 
 
 
British Science Week 
We love science at St 
John’s! Our teachers 
are busy planning some 
exciting activities ready 
for British Science 
Week which starts on Monday 11th March.  
 

Show Racism the Red Card  
On Wednesday 13th March, 
pupils in Year 3-6 will be 
taking part in anti-racism 
workshops. As a school, we 
value and celebrate each 
member of our community 

and celebrate our similarities and differences. 
The learning from these sessions is extremely 
important which I know you will agree and 
support at home.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
February’s attendance was 93.5%.  
Our aim is 96%. 
Well done to class 6B who had the best 
attendance in February at 97.7%. 
Overall attendance for the school year so far is 
92.9%. 
 
Attendance is very important and missing 
just a few days of school can have an 
impact on the progress pupil’s make. Please 
support school by sending your child in on a 
regular basis. 
 
Diary Dates 

 
Thank you 
Thank you for your continued 
support. We are very proud of every 
child as I am sure you am. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Flint      
Head of School                
 

Date Event 

Wednesday 6th 
March 

School Council visiting 
Humans Mcr Foodbank 

Thursday 7th 
March 
 

World Book Day  

Friday 8th 
March 

Year 6 Girls’ Football 
@St Chrysostom’s  

Wednesday 
13th  March 

KS2 Anti-Racism 
Workshops  

Thursday 28th 
March 

School Closes  

Monday 15th 
April  

School Opens 
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